
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: October 3, 2022 

FROM: Ramie Hammonds, Development Service Director 

AGENDA ITEM: Presentation on a Potential Development on the Northwest Corner of FM 455 
and I-35. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 Nikki Moore will give a presentation on behalf of Malouf Interests on a potential mixed-use 
development that will be located on the northwest corner of FM 455 and I-35 

 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  N/A   Amount:  N/A  GL Account:  N/A 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
N/A 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
N/A   


